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TO: Mayor and Borough Assembly 
FROM: Brad Ryan, Borough Manager 
DATE: June 30, 2022 
SUBJECT: Rockslide Assessment 

 

On Friday, May 20, 2022, the Municipality issued a Request for Proposals (RFP) to conduct an 
assessment, including recommendations for mitigation, to protect the Port of Skagway from the 
rockslide area adjacent to the Railroad Dock. The deadline to submit a proposal was June 28, 
2022.  Shannon & Wilson Inc. of Anchorage Alaska is the apparent successful proposer with a 
cost estimate of $299,681. Given the rockslide of June 23, 2022, there is a sense of urgency to 
get this project underway. With assembly approval I would like to issue notice to proceed right 
away. 
 


